
LEADERSHIP

IICIIl.fI

May 21, 2003

Mr. Adam Bailey
220 East 57th, Apt. 16F
New York, NY 10022

Dear Adam:

On behalf of the students, faculty and staff... thank you for your generosity of
time and effort. I had a fantastic time at Man Ray and I was so pleased to see
the wonderful turnout. You obviously put thought into your invitation list as so
many of your family and friends attended. And, in particular, thank you for the
generous support of the silent auction.

Our deepest thanks to you for an evening that was beyond our imagination. Our
association with continues to grow with each year and we
are happy to have you and your committee on board.

Please visit us anytime and consider becoming a mentor to one of our students,
It is a very rewarding experience and one that I know you would enjoy.

Again, thank you for a wonderful evening. I enjoyed meeting you and hope you
will remain a friend to the school.

Sincerely,

Principal
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